
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
June 13th, 2016 
 
 
Re: Community Meeting Regarding Relocation of Park West Co-Operative Nursery School  
 
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
I am writing to invite you to join my office and the Sheffield Neighbors Association (SNA) at a 
community meeting to review the proposed relocation of the Park West Co-Operative Nursery School 
to 2214 N. Bissell Street.   
 
My office will be present at this meeting to monitor the discussion, take notes, and record your 
feedback. 
 
WHAT: Relocation of Park West Co-Operative Nursery School 
 
WHO: Hosted by Alderman Michele Smith and Sheffield Neighbors Association 
 
WHEN: Monday, June 27th at 6:30 pm 
 
WHERE: DePaul University’s Arts and Letters Building 
  2315 N Kenmore Street  
  Room 103 
 
Please note that under the municipal code, day care and education facilities are considered “permitted 
uses” on residential blocks, and therefore do not require changes to the underlying zoning on an 
individual parcel in order to allow them to operate.  

The applicant is seeking approvals to change the underlying zoning of the location from the current 
RT-4 to an RM-5 designation to facilitate the construction of an addition in the rear of the property. 

I hope you can join my office and Sheffield Neighbors Association to engage in a direct dialogue with 
the development team to gain a better understanding of this proposal and obtain answers to any 
questions the community may have. 
 
In the meantime, if my office can be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact us at (773) 
348-9500 or visit my website at www.ward43.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Michele Smith 
Alderman, 43rd Ward 

http://www.ward43.org/

